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Final financial report was received for the Environmental School Course I held on 2/242022 

with no loss. 

 

Final financial report was received for the Landscape Design School Course I held on 

2/24/2022 with no loss. 

More information the Schools from the State School Chairmen. 

Inger Jones 

Tri-Council of FFGC  

Finance Committee Chairman 

 


